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Drinkard - DNR, Connor <connor.drinkard@state.co.us>

Connell Resources Carr Pit East, M-2022-005 - Decision Date Extension Request


William Schenderlein <bill@blueearthsolutions.net> Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 7:44 PM
To: "Drinkard - DNR, Connor" <connor.drinkard@state.co.us>

Connor – we still anticipate submitting the adequacy review responses by next Friday. That being said, I realize we will
need to ask for another extension to allow you time to review the response.

 

Bill Schenderlein

Blue Earth Solutions, LLC

(970) 227-2803

 

From: Drinkard - DNR, Connor <connor.drinkard@state.co.us>


Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 1:12 PM

To: William Schenderlein <bill@blueearthsolutions.net>

Cc: Kevin Anderson <kanderson@connellresources.com>; Peter Hays - DNR <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Subject: Re: Connell Resources Carr Pit East, M-2022-005 - Decision Date Extension Request

 

Hi Bill,

 

I am just checking to see how addressing the adequacy items is going and to ask if you need to request for an extension
past June 17, 2022?

 

Best regards,

 

On Tue, May 17, 2022 at 1:34 PM Drinkard - DNR, Connor <connor.drinkard@state.co.us> wrote:

Hi Bill, 

 

The Division grants your extension request. The new decision date for the Carr Pit East site is June 17, 2022. Please
submit your responses to the adequacy items to the Division before June 17, 2022 so that the Division has time to
review
your responses before the decision date.

 

I look forward to speaking with you.  

 

Best regards,
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On Mon, May 16, 2022 at 3:43 PM William Schenderlein <bill@blueearthsolutions.net> wrote:

Conner – I received your voicemail today. Thank you for the reminder. Please find our decision date extension
request attached. I got back from trip a couple weeks ago, but it’s
been slow catching up on projects. I have had a
chance to meet with Kevin at Connell Resources and we are putting together the Adequacy Response, but we will
need more time. I have a few questions and will try to give you a call this week.  

 

Bill Schenderlein, P.E.

Blue Earth Solutions, LLC

P.O. Box 2427

Fort Collins, CO 80522

(970) 227-2803




 

--

Connor Drinkard

Environmental Protection Specialist Intern

P 720.836.0967 | F 303.832.8106 

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

connor.drinkard@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov 

 

--

Connor Drinkard

Environmental Protection Specialist Intern
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